From: Eads, Cristina, EMNRD on behalf of Enviro. OCD, EMNRD

To: Kennedy, Korey; Enviro, OCD, EMNRD

Cc: Littrell, Kyle; Baker, Adrian Nichole; Ager, Ashley; Cole, Aimee; Morrissey, Tacoma
Subject: RE: XTO Extension Request - Muy Wayno Frac Pond (Incident Number NRM2024756871)
Date: Wednesday, January 27, 2021 10:45:11 AM

Attachments: imaqge003.png

Korey,

This extension request is approved.
Thanks,

Cristina Eads e Environmental Specialist - A
Environmental Bureau

EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division

5200 Oakland Ave, Suite100 | Albuquerque, NM 87113

505.670.5601 | Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

From: Kennedy, Korey <Korey.Kennedy@wsp.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 1:07 PM

To: Enviro, OCD, EMNRD <OCD.Enviro@state.nm.us>

Cc: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>; Baker, Adrian Nichole
<adrian.baker@exxonmobil.com>; Ager, Ashley <Ashley.Ager@wsp.com>; Cole, Aimee
<Aimee.Cole@wsp.com>; Morrissey, Tacoma <Tacoma.Morrissey@wsp.com>

Subject: [EXT] XTO Extension Request - Muy Wayno Frac Pond (Incident Number NRM2024756871)

All,

XTO is requesting an extension of the current February 14, 2021 deadline for submitting a
remediation work plan or closure report required in 19.15.29.12.B.(1) NMAC for the Muy Wayno
Frac Pond (Incident Number NRM2024756871). The release was discovered on August 18, 2020 and
initial site assessment was conducted. Remediation activities are currently pending until current
operations on-site cease and the release can be addressed. The release occurred adjacent to a
temporary tank which is currently scheduled to be removed within the next 30 days. Once the tank
is removed, remediation activities can proceed. In order to complete the remediation activities and
submit a remediation work plan or closure report, XTO requests a 90-day extension of this deadline
until May 15, 2021.

Thank you,
Korey

Korey Kennedy
Consultant, Environmental Scientist
Please note the new email address.
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T+ 1 970-285-9985
M+ 1 970-201-3933

WSP USA
820 Megan Avenue, Unit B
Rifle, Colorado 81650

wsp.com

NOTICE: This communication and any attachments ("this message") may contain information which is privileged, confidential, proprietary
or otherwise subject to restricted disclosure under applicable law. This message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any
unauthorized use, disclosure, viewing, copying, alteration, dissemination or distribution of, or reliance on, this message is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, or you are not an authorized or intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately by replying to this message, delete this message and all copies from your e-mail system and destroy any printed copies.


https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/CJHxCzpEO2FODyQ7uXDVlP?domain=wsp.com

